
 

 

 

 
RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 13th March 2023 

  

Teaching and Learning 

The school will receive its annual ICT grant due in April.  The Board approved the 

purchase of an all-in-one PC including Windows 11 Pro for the support room and an 

Interactive panel for 6th class.  

One application for Assistive Technology was granted by the Department. 

 

Development Plan 

The Development Committee will be working during 2023 on a new development plan 

for the school.  The idea of the development plan is to highlight specific areas of 

development that the school requires and to budget/fundraise accordingly for 

them.  This may include enhancements to the school building and grounds, teaching 

and learning equipment, investment in sport etc.  Further updates will be provided in 

due course.  

 

Parking Safety 

A senior Engineer with the Traffic Section of Dun Laoghaire County Council visited the 

school on Monday, 6 March to assess the parking situation outside the school.  As a 

result of this, we hope the Council will undertake work to improve safety outside the 

school .The school’s Green Team also conducted a walkability survey with the Green 

Schools’ Traffic Officer. Their recommendations will be forwarded to the Council. 

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality are 

not included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 13th March 2023.   

  

 

 


